
Construction Notice
Utility relocations at 9 Avenue/111 Street intersection

Beginning on/around October 7, EPCOR Water will begin utility relocations at the 9

Avenue and 111 Street intersection. This work is expected to take approximately

three weeks and will occur during daytime hours.

What to expect:

● Lane closures of the westbound lanes on 9 Avenue both east and west of 111

Street. Two-way traffic will be maintained in the remaining open lanes.

● Closure of one northbound lane on 111 Street north of 9 Avenue.

● Temporary closure of the bus stop at the northeast corner of the intersection.

For more information
Visit: edmonton.ca/capitalsw
Call EPCOR: at 780-412-4200
Email: epcorprojects@epcor.com
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